
 

NOTICE 

All the guardians are requested that they can submit their valuable suggestion to the school 
suggestion box. If guardians can't come personally then their ward can also submit that by 
using proper envelopes. Suggestion should be addressed to the principal sir; your valuable 
suggestions are deeply appreciated. Thank you. 


